Bean Office
Gank of Montreal
Montreal

Deer Sir Arthur,

I beg to acknowledge, with
thanks, the receipt through your Secretary
of the Hon. George G. Foster's generous
subscription of $100. to the League of Na-
tions Society.

Yours faithfully,

.
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/

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
MeGill University,
Montreal.




